THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1803
To:  subana@ray-of-light.com
Dated: 27 September 2001

Thank you for your reply. It is impressive that you have found the petition against Ariel Sharon’s hawkish policies. Well done! Thanks for informing me. I’ve signed it!
Please give me a week or so to gather the books/ booklets and pos them to you. 

Allah Hafiz
Dr Umar Azam    BA  PhD   DCL    Dip FJ    DipIM
Author 

